
From: Lori A <loreeloo@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 3:08 PM 

To: Kylie Bagley 

Subject: RV park on Peyton Highway 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer 
Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 

 

 

Kylie Bagley, Planner at El Paso County Planning & Community Development 

KylieBagley@elpasoco.com 

Ref: PCD File No.: RVP231, Lazy Y Rocking J Park Rezone.  

 

Dear Miss Bagley,  

 

I am writing to voice my protest to the proposed development referenced above.  Be sure 

to know that I am happy to have smart development in our pleasant small community but 

this particular RV park is not going to do anything to add to the community.  Any kind of tax 

dollars collected (very little for sure) will be quickly eaten up by the influx of non-

Permanent residents it brings in. Traditionally these folks have little interest in contributing 

to long term improvement of the area and maybe even statistically are a detriment to the 

area.  We cannot incur further strain on our water, school, and first responder resources - 

to name a few.  

Thanks from a local community member!  

Lori Ackerman  

720-341-4118 


